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As a physician (now retired) I have always pursued and encouraged active life styles 
and exercise.  As a supporter and member of the Bicycle Coalition or Maine, I have 
enjoyed rides all over the state and on the downeast Sunrise Trail (which is a good 
example of a rail-to-trail conversion).  As a long term resident of Lewiston, I endorse 
the Casco Bay Trail initiative and look forward to the eventual continuation from 
Lewiston to Brunswick, utilizing the abandoned rail line that runs via Lisbon and 
Topsham.  
Even though I endorse rail travel and realize that tracks could once again be restored 
along the right-of-way, now is the time to convert the route from the Portland area to 
Auburn to a recreational trail.


